
From: Haley, Nikki <govhaley@gov.sc.gov>
To: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
CC: Haley, MichaelMichaelHaley@gov.sc.gov

Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/29/2016 10:14:50 AM
Subject: Re: TS Bonnie downgraded

Yes, I am communicating directly with Christy on road conditions. I will still need power outage 
updates if they increase significantly. Also need Kim to let me know if counties have any requests. 
 

Sent from my iPad
 

> On May 29, 2016, at 8:32 AM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
> 
 
> TS Bonnie has been downgraded to TD Bonnie as of the 0800 update. All tropical storm warnings 
and watches have also been dropped along the coast. Bonnie's center is expected to move onshore 
this morning and continue northeast along the coast. No change in weather threats with rain still in 
the 2-4 inch range with possible winds as high as 35 mph. Primary concerns will be the possibility of 
isolated flooding and power outages. 
 
> 
 
> Jasper did report some localized flooding earlier this morning and currently there are less than 
1000 power outages in throughout the state. There are no changes in county operational conditions 
and they remain at steady state.
 
> 
 
> With your permission, this will be the last Bonnie update subject to any change in conditions.
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